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Docket Nos. 50-327, 50-328
License Nos. OPR-77, DPR-79

Mr S, A White

Senfor Vice President, Nuclear Power
Te.vessee Valley Authority

6N 38A Lookout Place

1101 Market Street

Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Dear Mr. White:
SUBJE ~: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-327/88-27 AND 50-328/88-27

Thank you for your resporse of August 24, 1988, to our Notice of Viclation
fssued on July 27, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Sequoyah
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that 1t meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. Wwe will examine the implementation of your
corre . tive actions during future inspections,

We apprecia  vour cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
FRANK R. McCOY

Frark R. McCoy, Assistant Director
for TVA Inspection Programs

TVA Projects Division

Office of Special Projects

¢¢: J. A, Kirkebo, Vice President,

Nuclear Enginearing

J. L. Lafafng, Acting Stte Director
Sequoyah Niclear Plant

R. L. Gridlay. Director
Nuclear Safuty and Licensing

M. Ray, Acting Site Licensing
Manager

TVA Representative, Rockville

Office

General Counsel, TVA

State of Tennessee

bec:  (see page 2)
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S. A, White

bee: Grace, RII
Partlow, OSP
Richardson, 0SP
Black, OSp

Liaw, OSP

Barr, OSP/RII
B*ady OSP/RII
Qutberg 0GC

NRC Reswdent Inspector
ORS, Technical Assistant
NRC Document Control Desk
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